
 

School Uniform   
The school has a uniform policy which we expect children to follow.   

On your child’s PE day they will come in their school PE kit. 

Tops White polo shirt 
  

Jumpers Red sweatshirt, jumper or cardigan with school logo 

  

Trousers Black/grey trousers or shorts 
  

Skirts/dresses Black/grey skirt 
Red checked summer dress 
  

Footwear Black school shoes; Velcro only please  
  

PE kit Please note all PE clothing should be plain and without logos/wording. 

White short sleeved T-shirt 
Black jogging bottoms 
Black shorts (warmer weather) 
Black sweatshirt  
Sport trainers; Velcro only please 
Long hair needs to be tied up. 
Earrings need to be removed or tapped.  

Other items Book bag with school logo (red) 
A pair of wellies to keep at school 

Optional items Red or navy reversible waterproof coat/fleece with school logo 

Red or navy lightweight jacket with fleece lining with school logo 

Red woolly hat with school logo 

Red sun hat (baseball style) with school logo 

The curriculum requires that the children use the outdoor environment in all 
weathers - wellies and rainwear are important to support this.  Please note that 
jewellery should not be worn by pupils. 

With so many similar items of clothing in school, garments can be easily lost or 
misplaced.  Please make sure that your child’s belongings are clearly named.     

Ordering your Uniform 



 

 

We ask that children wear only sweatshirts or fleeces that carry the school 
logo. This reflects our policy of having a ‘school uniform’ rather than ‘school 
colours’.   

  

  

  

  

A sample of each size of sweatshirt, cardigan and fleece is available in the 
school office for you to try on. Items with the school logo can be ordered 
directly online from the following supplier: 

www.schooltrends.co.uk 

 

You can purchase book bags, wooly hats and sun hats from the school office. 
You can also order a drawstring PE bag too to keep spare clothing in. Please 
find the order form enclosed in this pack. The last date that orders for these 
items will be accepted, for guaranteed delivery before the end of term, will be 
Friday 30th June 2023. 

 

  

  

 

These can be delivered via siblings in school or collected from the school office. 
We can take orders after this time, but cannot guarantee delivery before school 
breaks up on Thursday 13th July 2023.  Orders taken after 30th June will be 
available for collection from school on Wednesday 30th August between 
9.00am and 3.00pm. If you are not able to collect on this day your order will 
be delivered via your child at the start of term.   

 

We also have used uniform for sale at very low prices.  Please enquire at the 
office. 

http://www.schooltrends.co.uk/

